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20/05/2025

MRS Jayne Pirola
21 Furber Place ST
Davidson NSW 2085

RE: Mod2025/0228 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I am astounded that a request is being made to increase the size of this building on the site of
the old library. Already locals struggle with parking and traffic in the vicinity and this is before
the approved structure is even completed. I was horrified to see the removal of large old trees
before the construction occurred and now we are being told there may be another level and
even more traffic to the area.
Please include my strong contesting of a plan to increase the size of this dwelling which
already has caused dismay and anger to local residents




